DISTRICT GRAND LODGE OF CYPRUS

Under the United Grand Lodge of England

|7th December 202].

Brethren all,

I give you my heartfelt Seasonal Greetings together with my wishes for a
happy and healthy New Year to you and your family, enjoy your well-
deserved Holiday.

Covid-19 has made 202 a very trying year for us all, affecting every aspect
of our lives, | Pray that the 2022 will see an end to this Pandemic, ending

the strain it has put on normal life.

Yours sincerely and fraternally,
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R.W. Bro Michael C. Hadjiconstantas
District Grand Master
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